
 

 

Mr Heath 
 

Mr Heath will be leaving us on 

Wednesday 24th January to start 

a new job. 

We will be very sad to say 

goodbye and wish him all the 

best for the future.  

Attendance  

 

Oak – 97.7% 

Sycamore – 96.7% 

Willow – 96.5% 

Cedar – 95.5% 

Maple – 95.5% 

Beech – 87.6% 

School Target 97%.  

Good Attendance 95% and above. 

Persistent Absenteeism below 90%. 

 

 
 Special Celebration Assembly Achievers  

Congratulations to the following children who were our celebration assembly achievers last week. 

Oak Class   Evan - for a positive attitude to his writing 

  Jasmine  - for using lots of adjectives in her writing 

Sycamore Class   Hugo -  for recognizing greater and less than in his Maths work 

  Ainslee -  for approaching his writing with a positive attitude 

Beech Class  Jamie – for always working so hard to tidy during tidy up time and looking after our class belongings so well. 

  The Whole of Beech Class – for their excellent monster descriptions   

Cedar Class   Amelia – for showing good listening and answering more questions on the carpet 

  Oliver – for presenting his work beautifully in his books 

Maple Class Nathan – for using his phonics to read 

  Sam – for taking such pride in his work 

Willow Class  Kaitlyn - for learning her letters and sounds 

  Alannah – for increased enthusiasm and participation with all her learning 

General News 

* Over Christmas Year 1 and 2 have been busy with projects for their new 
topics.  Year 1 had the task of creating a treasure island as part of their 
Pirate topic.  There have been maps, models and drawings.  Year 2 were 
presenting information about animals from Polar Regions as part of their 
‘Frozen Planet’ topic.  They have created posters, Power Points and have 
been very inventive with how they have displayed their work.  It has been 
great to see children accessing the homework in such a variety of different 
ways and we would like to say thank you to all the parents for getting 
involved.  The projects are displayed in the corridors and classrooms and 
look wonderful, so feel free to come in and have a look. 
* This week children will be bringing home songs to learn for their new 
topics.  This is to promote language development and extend their 
vocabulary.   Please encourage your child to practise at home and we will 
practise in school too. 
Y2 :Royal penguins song  
Yr 1 : Pirate hip song  
F2 Poor little baby bear  
* On Monday the Eco Warriors went to visit Sainsbury’s with Mrs Lowings 
and Mrs Eadie to recycle all the Christmas cards 
* We were pleased to find that all parents/carers who attended either the 
Maths and/or Reading Workshop in November found them very useful and 
informative. We will also take into consideration the timing of future events 
as most (who completed the questionnaire) would prefer these workshops 
to take place straight after school or later in the evening. 
 

 

 

Reading Rainbows 
 

Congratulations from Miss Justice to the 

Rainbow Reading Award achievers last week. 

Rowan, Amelie, Adam, Lily, Archie, Ebony, 

Esme C, Oliver, Harry and Amelia. 

Thank you children for your fantastic attitude 
and effort to improve your reading, keep it 
up! 
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School Meal Change 
 

Don’t forget the menu change this week. It’s 
everyone’s favourite – Nottinghamshire 

Sausages – and Butterscotch Tart for dessert. 
 

Friends Meeting 
 

Friends of School are meeting tonight, 8pm 
upstairs at the Horse and Plough. 

Everyone is welcome, no commitment just a 
chance to share plans and ideas. 
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